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The school year is off to a great start and we have hit the
ground running! The book fair was a great success and
enjoyed by all. Thank you to everyone who volunteered
their time and donated toward classroom libraries.
Check out what we have coming up for the month of
October below.

Additional tables have been added to create another
outdoor space for the students and teachers. Thank you
to the custodial staff and parents for their help in
building and moving the tables!

We are always looking for friends to help! If  you are
interested in one of  the listed events, please let us know.
All ideas and skills are welcome. We are currently in
need of  a photographer for events.
Our next meeting will be held in the library on
Wednesday, Oct 13th at 6:30. We look forward to seeing
you!
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